Alabama Northwest Florida Flight Standards District Office presents:

2019 City of Albertville Inspection Authorization Renewal

Seminar

The 2019 City of Albertville Inspection
Authorization seminar provides important aviation
safety information for aviation maintenance
technicians, inspection authorization holders,
aircraft owners and operators. Topics will include
general aviation inspection requirements, FAA
regulatory updates, ADS-B equipment installation
requirements and aircraft component
maintenance.

Directions: Venue has been changed to the Robert Aderholt

Health Science Building located on the campus of Snead
State Community College.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

Event Details

Sat, Feb 23, 2019 - 08:00 CST
Snead State Community College
509 Usry Ave.

Boaz, AL 35957
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FAA SAFETY TEAM

Contact: Richard J. Henry
(205) 876-1304
richard.henry@faa.gov

Select #: SO0988145
FPM Richard J. Henry



The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the
“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.



